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In Our Memories Forever.. 

In Memory Of 

Timothy Brereton 

Immigration Inspector / CBP Officer 

Board Member, JFK H&WF 

Timothy "Timmy" Brereton Sr. started his 

government career with U.S. Immigration & 

Naturalization Service in 1991 and attended 

basic training  at Glynco, Georgia as a 

member of class IOBTC -121. When Timmy 

believed a task had to be accomplished, 

"HE GOT IT DONE" Tim retired from U.S. 

Customs and Border Protection on July 

28, 2005. Tim was a guiding force for the 

betterment of all officers at JFK and served 

on the Board of Directors of "Club Fed" and 

"JFK Health & Welfare Fund", both before 

and after retirement. In addition to being a 

Board Member, Tim has served as 

President, Vice President, and Director of 

Retired Members. He will be greatly missed 

by all. 

A local resident for 37 years, Mike was born 

in the Bronx on August 22, 1946 to the late 

Charles and Kathleen (McAllyn) Felleman. He 

was a 1964 graduate of Tolentine High 

School and a 1968 graduate of Manhattan 

College. He spent almost 40 years working in 

the federal government, in Social Security 

and in US Customs. After retiring from 

Customs, Mike started a second career as a 

court officer with New York State. He served 

in the US Marine Corps Reserve. Mike loved 

the beach, traveling and was an avid 

stargazer. He was a doting father and a 

volunteer in the community, serving as a Cub 

Scout leader and youth soccer coach. Most 

of all he loved spending the summer with his 

friends and family at Westwood Swim and 

Tennis, where he served as a board member 

for over 20 years.  

In Memory Of 

Michael Felleman 

Customs Inspector / CBP Officer 

Board Member, JFK H&WF 

JFK Health and Welfare Fund 

Board Members Who We Miss………... 



 

Mission Statement 
Our purpose is to promote the well-being of all CBP employees at JFK Airport 

by providing a clean, safe, and comfortable working environment.   

Our well being is extended outside the workplace by promotion of social 

interaction among peers through special activities. 

In Memory Of... 

Vincent Araneo  

James Bailey 

Jerry Barnwell 

James Barrett 

Joseph Battaglia  

Denis Bramante 

Timothy Brereton 

Barry Broth 

Charlie Brown 

Jerry Cordova 

Edwin Concepcion Cruz 

Jean Curtin 

Lana Davey 

 

Sue Diaz 

Michael Felleman 

William Ferency 

Lennox Gaskin 

Maurice Gordon 

Joseph Iannarelli 

Carl Jameson 

George Kalkines 

Sam Kane 

Sal Khan 

Mike Lenihan 

Harold (Teddy) Lesson  

Wilfredo Lopez  

Irving Mast   

Robert McAuliffe 

Lawrence Moore 

Luigi Rossi  

Frank Sabella 

Ambiorix Sahdala   

Richard Schreier 

Aie-Yung Sheng 

Peter Smerick 

James Tarantunio 

Sammy Vaughn 

Kevin Walsh   

George Whettland 

John Will 



Board of Directors 

President / CEO 

Robert Batchelor 
Vice President 

Mark Sheppard Treasurer 

Edward Oakey 

Past President 

Raymond Ciccolli 

Secretary 

Jean Caravello 

Admin. V.P. 

Raymond Ciccolilli 

Membership Affairs 

Phil Maddalena 

Membership Officer 

Alan Wolfe Bldg 77 Coordinator 

Jean Caravello 

Liaison Officer 

Jane Manne-Cordero 

Directors 

Joseph Carosella 

Agriculture Specialists 

Alejandra Scaffa 

Winter Sports 

Gary Boire 

Facility Managers 

Steve Tepper 

Michael Dailey 

Thomas Casella 

A Message From The Board………. 

 Welcome everyone to the 2014 Spring Party / Reunion.  We are delighted to have so 

many of the CBP JFK family share in this annual event.  Congratulations to this year’s 

retirees and we wish each of you the best of luck in your new beginning.  Don’t forget to 

congratulate the retirees as this is a very special night for them especially.   

 The purpose of this fund is to promote camaraderie amongst the employees of CBP 

at JFK and this party is just one of the many activities that we organize to do just that.  A 

lot of work went into planning this event and we would like to thank everyone who made 

it possible; those who sold event and raffle tickets, those who contributed to our first ever 

journal / yearbook, and to you for coming out tonight and helping to make our workplace 

a better place to be.  So please take advantage of all of tonight’s program and enjoy the 

party.   

JFK Health and Welfare Fund Board of Directors 



Jerry Cordova  •  Robert McAuliffe 

Richard Schreier  •  Peter Smerick 

Sammy Vaughn 

 

Thanks For All of the Memories 

John Buonincontri 

Alan Wolfe 

 

The Board of the 

JFK Health and Welfare Fund 

Would Like To Thank Everyone 

Who Supported Our Efforts 

With This Year’s Spring Party 























 



 



 



 







The Staff of the 

Crossbay Diner 

Congratulates All of  

This Year’s Retirees 

Thank You JFK CBP for  

Your Continued Business 













Howard Beach Location 

162-54 Crossbay Blvd.  
Howard Beach, NY 11414  

Tel: 1-718-843-5700  
Fax: 1-718-843-5701  

http://goo.gl/maps/fu6n
http://goo.gl/maps/fu6n


Congrats to the 

 

JFK Health and Welfare Fund  

 

and to All of This Year’s Retirees 

 

 

From Your Vending Service Company 



Congratulations To This Year’s Retirees…... 

DENNIS ARNABOLDI SANDRA PALMER 

DANIEL BARBARO DARBY PARIS 

MARTIN BLACK JOHN PIRAINO 

RALPH CIPRIANI MARTIN QUELLER 

GARY COOKE PEDRO RIVERA 

JOSEPH CORDERO ELLIOT SANDEROWITZ 

THOMAS COTOGGIO CAROLYN SCHUR 

EUGENE CROUCH GERARD SILVERMAN 

PATRICK DEEGAN RONALD SMALLS 

JOSEPH EISENHARDT PETER SMERICK* Posthumously 

CHATRIN ESSEN JOSEPH SMITH 

HARVEY FARBER RENA STOLARSKY 

RICHMOND HARRIS MARIANNE STRANCH 

MICHAEL HERNANDEZ JAMES SWEENEY 

WILLIAM D KENNEDY JOSEPH SWEENEY 

THOMAS KUES LYNN TITTELMAN 

GERARD MCMURRAY NICHOLAS VALENTI 

STANLEY MOCULESKI FRANCES WELLS 

ANTHONY MURPHY PATRICK WHITE 

ALAN NORDMAN THOMAS ZANETTI 

Good Luck & Fortune 


